
Welcome Back! 

We hope that you enjoyed the Easter break.  

We are looking forward to working alongside you again this half term.  

Our main point of learning for this half term will be plants and    

growing.   

Home Learning 

Maths Whizz home learning is 

for 20 minutes per week.  

Phonics 
Please ensure that you 

are reading and/or    
playing the phonics 

games from the pack you 

were provided with last 
half term as much as  

possible. 
 
 

 

 

PE 
During this half term PE will be taught on Mondays and Thurs-

days for both classes.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit on 

these days so we can get maximum time from our sessions.  

SNACK 

Please ensure your child has fruit or vegetables only. Thank 

you.  

If you have any concerns or  questions, please 

write in your child’s link book and we will get 

back to you ASAP.  

Thank you for your support! 

Miss Watts and Mrs Jones 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Calm Cats workshops [children on-
ly] - Friday 19th April 

 
Library Visit—Friday 26th April 

 
Family Sponsored Walk—Friday 

17th May 
 

Phonics Screening Check—June  
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